DISCLAIMER

The information relating to non-salary sacrifice on this Bangor Benefits site (" Site") is given in good
faith and is for general information and interest only. It may change without warning.

Bangor University does not offer advice on the merits or suitability of the goods or services listed on
the Site and it is important that any choices you make are suitable for your needs.

Please note that, whilst every effort is made to ensure the accuracy of the material relating to non-
salary sacrifice included on this Site, it is made available for general information only and does not
constitute financial, professional or legal advice.

The information relating to non-salary sacrifice goods, services, scholarships has been provided by
the relevant third parties and so Bangor University is

not responsible for any inaccuracies in the information on the Site

PLEASE NOTE: In relation to the non-salary sacrifice Bangor University makes:

e no representations or warranties with regard to the accuracy of the information supplied or
any endorsement of a third party's goods or services;

e no representations or warranties with regard to the financial status of any third party provider,
the suitability or quality of their goods or services, or the competitiveness of their prices;

e Accepts no liability or responsibility whatsoever for any loss or damage suffered by any staff
member resulting from their use of the information contained obtained from Bangor University
relating to the third party or its goods or services.

o Nothing on the Site is intended to be an offer to enter into a contract with Bangor
University. Any contract will be made between you and the third party provider.

The discounts are available as a staff benefit but Bangor University will not engage in any
disagreement between staff and the third party provider.



